Mitglieder News

PWC HOTLINE TO HELP LOCAL
BUSINESSES

PwC Luxembourg is launching a hotline to help local businesses face and
navigate the current disruption. As a responsible corporate citizen, our firm
will assist you benevolently to understand and apply the measures taken by
the Luxembourg government in relation to the Covid-19 outbreak, which
might impact your business and people.

Don’t hesitate to get in touch at +352 49 48 48 5959.

By launching this hotline PricewaterhouseCoopers, Société coopérative (,PwC®)
aims at helping organisations adapt to the disruption created by COVID-19. Our
consultants will advise on administrative and tax questions and will not cover
legal aspects as PwC is not a law firm. To show solidarity, PwC commits to
provide generic assistance and/or information free of charge on a first come
first served basis. PwC accepts no liability for any damage whatsoever the user
may suffer, directly or indirectly, in connection with the information and/or
assistance provided free of charge.
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